PRINCETON REGIONAL SCHOOLS

VISUAL AND PERFORMING ARTS DEPARTMENT • 217 WALNUT LANE • PRINCETON, NJ 08540 • (609) 806-4315

March 12, 2012

Tobin Rockley, President Rockley Family Foundation P. O. Box 260818 Lakewood, CO 80215

Dear Tobin,

A belated thank you for all that you have done for Princeton Regional Schools during the last year. We greatly appreciate the loan of nine pianos to our district schools. We feel very fortunate to be able to make good use of these instruments every day in music classrooms and in performance facilities. Our community greatly appreciated the opportunity to attend the piano sale that you held in our high school last November and were eager to support a program that benefited our students.

We are grateful for your partnership and look forward to our continued work together in the future.

Sincerely,

Patrick Lenihan, Supervisor PRS Visual and Performing Arts